Manor Primary School

Newsletter 1





We are looking forward to welcoming all our children back to school on Monday 4th September at the normal school time. The school gates will be opened at 8.40am to enable the children to come into school ready for registration at 8.55am.

School Dinners

School dinners are available to book using MCAS. If we could encourage all parents and carers to book in advance so that we are able to cater for all the children's choices.

Dinner money is £11.50 a week for Year 3 to Year 6 children. This needs to be paid on a Monday for that week via MCAS

Milk Money

Milk money is £12.00 for the term until Christmas. This can be paid through your MCAS account. Milk remains free for children under 5 and children whose parents qualify for free school meals.

The deadline for ordering milk is Friday 22^{nd} September.

School Uniform

We are looking forward to welcoming our children back to school looking smart in their school uniforms. Please ensure that all items that can be removed are clearly labelled with your child's name to support us in finding any lost items.

If we could remind parents and carer that children should wear school shoes rather than trainers.

Jewellery is kept to a minimum. Small discrete studs can be worn in the ears and a watch (no smart watches that can receive messages, have access to the internet or can take photographs please)

PE Kits

PE lessons begin next week, if parents could ensure that all children have a kit in school it would be very much appreciated. This will enable all children to access their full curriculum entitlement.

Parking around school

We would like to ask our parents and carers to support us with parking around school. School is exceptionally busy and in order to keep all our children, parents and carers safe can we please give gentle reminders.

- · Please do not park across residents' driveways as these are constantly in use
- Please so not park on the pavements, if you need to ensure there is enough space for all parents and carers to get though.
 - Please do not stop in the middle of the road to drop the children off.